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Ariel Cahn-Flores & Rafael Flores, Wilder, VT.
Wilder Dam, P-1892-030

We live in Wilder, by the dam and enjoy the use of the trails, as well as the
dog park, and athletic fields. It is our hope that the Kilowatt north and
south parks and the trails in between remain open to the public.

It would also be amazing to rebuild the pedestrian bridge to cross the river,
as it was apparently a historic feature of the area and originally funded by
the namesake of Wilder. Please consider rebuilding the pedestrian bridge, as
well as keeping Kilowatt parks open for public use.

Thank you,
Ariel Cahn-Flores & Rafael Flores
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